Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
The Agency for Health Care Administration, in conjunction with the Department of Elder Affairs announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, March 4, 2008, 1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. (Eastern)

PLACE: Florida Agency for Health Care Administration, 2727 Mahan Drive, Building 3, Conference Room A, Tallahassee, FL 32308

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This meeting is a Florida Senior Care Health Plan Application Workshop. Florida Senior Care Health Plan Applicants will receive technical assistance on the FSC application process and have application related questions addressed by the Agency for Health Care Administration and the Department of Elder Affairs. Participants are requested to submit all questions in writing to:

• Email: managediltc@ahca.myflorida.com OR
• Florida Senior Care – Health Plan Applications

Agency for Health Care Administration

2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop #20

Tallahassee, Florida 32308.

Although questions will be received all through the application process, questions that are requested to be answered by March 4, 2008, at the public meeting should be submitted no later than February 27, 2008.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Cheryl Young, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, FL 32308, (850)487-2618, e-mail: youngc@ahca.myflorida.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Cheryl Young, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, FL 32308, (850)487-2618, e-mail: youngc@ahca.myflorida.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
